How we stay safe from COVID while out canoeing

Each week there are two canoe days, Wednesday and Friday.

Each Learning Group consists of two classes. The classes from one Learning Group will go
canoeing in the same week. Between the Friday of one Learning Group and the Wednesday
when the next Learning Group goes canoeing there are four days for the equipment to sit
untouched.

Students will be canoeing with students and staff from their learning group.
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when we move the canoes from the school to the boat launch and
when we return the canoes to where they are stored in the school.
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When we are in the canoes students and staff o]

from the Learning Group are welcome to remove ‘ l, @;

their masks if they wish. Staff who are not a part of
the students Learning Group will continue to wear their masks.
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" and used by all
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On the picnic days we will stop for lunch at parks with bathrooms where hands can be
washed or sanitized before and after eating.

Students will be asked not to snack in the canoes without sanitizing their hands properly.
Any hot chocolate will be made by staff following proper protocols at the school and
served in clean mugs that are touched only by staff with sanitized hands. Students will
sanitize their hands before accepting their mug. Food and drink will not be shared.

All equipment will be sprayed with sanitizer if
possible and left for four days untouched in
between canoe days.

Any questions or conerns please email
Sonya McRae (smcrae@sdé1.bc.ca), Micha Seaburg (mseaburg@sdé1.bc.ca) or call the
school 250 386 8367



